Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/18/2019 6:18:29 PM

First name: Jonathan Last name: Dunn Organization:

Title:

Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

Jonathan Dunn 5830 N 12th Pl Phoenix, AZ 85014

November 18, 2019

Dear Willamette National Forest,

The Forest Service should consider an annual pass or volunteer pass to remove undue limitations and financial burden for individuals who frequent the permitted areas and support stewardship. The Forest Service should consider an annual pass or volunteer pass to remove undue limitations and financial burden for individuals who frequent the permitted areas and support stewardship. The Forest Service should consider an annual pass or volunteer pass to remove undue limitations and financial burden for individuals who frequent the permitted areas and support stewardship.

Sincerely, Jonathan Dunn